From: Jane Miller <

Sent: 28 February 2023 10:04

To: Planning

Subject: Re: NYM/2023/0046 Former Wesleyan Chapel, Newholm. YO21 3QY

Importance: High

For the attention of Lucy Gibson

Dear Miss Gibson,

Thank you for your letter dated 28th February 2023 regarding the application for Listed Building consent at the above property.

We can confirm that the frosted glass in the existing bathroom window will be replaced with a clear single pane of glass inserted into the existing frame (to the lower sash).

Kind Regards,

Jane

Jane Miller Miller Partnership Architects

www.millerpartnershiparchitects.co.uk